
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref:120/18 

 

31st October 2018 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Your son/daughter would like to take part in the Liverpool half marathon which is taking place on Sunday 10th March 
2019.  He/she will be running with members of staff to raise money for local charities.  St Margaret’s will provide a 
school t-shirt and there will be a prize for the fastest running from our group provided by Jackson, Broudie and 
Canter Law firm. 

We would like to support your son/daughter in raising money for worthwhile causes and therefore I am writing to 
ask your permission for your son/daughter to take part in this race.  Runners need to be 17 years old on the day of 
the race.  However, if we have parent/carer permission then the organisers will allow them to take part.  If you allow 
your son/daughter to take part in this event please sign and return the slip below to Miss Kinloch on or before Friday 
9th November.  He/she will also gain hours towards the LMU citizenship award for taking part. 

Thank you for your continued support of our school.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss H. Kinloch  
RS Department 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
REPLY SLIP TO: MISS KINLOCH by Friday 9th November.  
 

Student: _____________________    Form: ____________________  

 I do/do not allow* my son/daughter* to take part in the Liverpool Half Marathon on Sunday 10th March 2019 
(*delete as appropriate)  

Signed: ______________________(parent/carer)  Date: _____________________ 

 


